
NOTICE
Date : 01/10/2021

It  is  hereby  notified  to  all  the  Students  and  staff  of

Halakura  College  that  the  college  shall  remain  closed  on

02/10/2021 on account of “Gandhi Jayanti”.

      The college will reopen on 04/10/2021 as usual.

  Sd/-

       Principal

Halakura College, Halakura


